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First name: Gary

Last name: Gosz
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern: 

 

We are very concerned being less than 1 mile proximity to this proposed range and would lobby to vote no to this

proposal for the various reasons:

 

1) possible fire danger.  With all the clearing in this area, and money spent clearing it would be an absolute

shame if a fire started because of a fire arm.

 

2) Potential loss of home value due to this perceived environmental adverse impact 

 

3) Noise Pollution to wildlife and domestic animals…we have a dog and he hates fireworks and gunshots . 

 

4) trash left behind by people using the range 

 

5) Potential injury or death by range participants due to careless ness 

 

6) Adding more stress to the current stretched Emergency Personnel .  Flight for life / hospital location is

woodland park. 30+ miles away.

 

And how does the Forest Seville plan to monitor this range?  Who pays for any cleanup from messes left behind.

?

 

 

Gary and Judy Gosz

523 Pulver Rd

Lake George, CO 80827

 

720-412-8860

 


